
FBLA 

Wounded Warrior Project Hats $25 
The Wounded Warrior Project is a non-profit organization whose goal is to honor and empower 

wounded warriors who have sacrificed so much for the safety and security of the United States of 

America. This year, our FBLA organization is going to be selling Cambridge baseball hats with 

the Wounded Warrior Project logo on the side. Each purchase of a hat will be benefitting the 

Wounded Warrior Project in its mission to empower wounded warriors. Hats are now available 

for pre-order and will be available for direct purchase mid-October.  

 

Pre-Order Info 

 

Name ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone #_____________________ Email_______________________________ 

 

Quantity______  

 

Cash or checks can be directed to Mrs.Campbell (campbellj1@fultonschools.org), Coach 

Gray (grayr@fultonschools.org) (rooms 2445 and 2447), or delivered to the front office. We will 

notify you by email when pickup is available.  

 

 

 


